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We are not merely a supplier of CNC machining products. We understand our customers expect and are entitled to  

so much more.

Our organization is set up to be a business resource. In this ultra competitive business environment, we know we 

must provide the best overall value to our customers at every step of the procurement process from feasibility and 

design, to purchase and delivery through post delivery support. Our people are trained and trained again to deliver 

knowledgeable, efficient and value-added solutions to our customers' component part and assembly requirements.

Not Just a Supplier, but a Valued Business Partner

http://www.xmprecision.com



Production 
Services

CNC Milling Parts

CNC Turning Parts

Wire EDM Cutting 
Parts

Grinding PartsWelding Parts

Assembling Parts

Automation 
Equipment Parts

http://www.xmprecision.com



Model No. VH-0084

Item Name
Titanium CNC Milling 
Parts

Material Titanium

Surface 
Treatment

Lapping

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$28.7-29.5

Industries 
Served

Power Generation and 
Battery

CNC Milling Parts

Model No. VH-WS0001

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Milling 
Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Anodizing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.01mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$17.6-20.5

Industries 
Served

Machinery

Model No. VH-WS0251

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Milling 
Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Anodized

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.01mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$36.8-39.6

Industries 
Served

Electronics

Model No. VH-WS0001

Item Name
Stainless Steel CNC 

Milling Parts

Material Stainless Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Polishing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$13.8-15.5

Industries 
Served

Automatic equipment

http://www.xmprecision.com



Model No. VH-WS0601

Item Name Brass CNC Turning Parts

Material Brass

Surface 
Treatment

Passivation

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$6.8-7.6

Industries 
Served

Hardware

CNC Turning Parts

Model No. VH-WS0621

Item Name Plastic CNC Turning Parts

Material Plastic

Surface 
Treatment

Brushing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.01mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$2.8-3.5

Industries 
Served

Automobiles

Model No. VH-WS0529

Item Name
Stainless Steel CNC 

Turning Parts

Material Stainless Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Superfinishing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$7.8-8.3

Industries 
Served

Chemical

Model No. VH-WS0235

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Turning 
Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Red Anodized

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$5.4-6.9

Industries 
Served

Medical instrument
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Model No. VH-WS0023

Item Name
Stainless Steel

Wire EDM Cutting Parts

Material Stainless Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Polishing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$9.8-10.5

Industries 
Served

Computers

Wire EDM Cutting Parts

Model No. VH-WS0084

Item Name
Sheet CNC Wire EDM 
Cutting Parts

Material Sheet

Surface 
Treatment

Burnishing and 

Electroplating

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$8.8-9.5

Industries 
Served

Printing

Model No. VH-WS0036

Item Name
Steel CNC Wire EDM 
Cutting Parts

Material Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Lapping

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$6.8-7.5

Industries 
Served

Defense

Model No. VH-WS0067

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Wire 
EDM Cutting Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Anodized

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$13.8-14.5

Industries 
Served

Heat Transfer
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Model No. VH-WS0456

Item Name Steel CNC Grinding Parts

Material Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Burnishing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$4.8-5.5

Industries 
Served

Telecommunications

Grinding Parts

Model No. VH-WS0058

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Grinding 
Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Anodized

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$9.8-10.3

Industries 
Served

Appliances

Model No. VH-WS0075

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Grinding 
Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Anodized

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$7.8-8.5

Industries 
Served

Foodservice Equipment

Model No. VH-WS0066

Item Name
Bakelite CNC Grinding 
Parts

Material Bakelite

Surface 
Treatment

Burnishing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$10.8-11.5

Industries 
Served

Power Generation and 
Battery

http://www.xmprecision.com



Model No. VH-WS0501

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Welding
Parts

Material Stainless Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Stainless Steel

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$5.8-6.5

Industries 
Served

Medical Equipment

Welding Parts

Model No. VH-WS0641

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Welding
Parts

Material Stainless Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Carburizing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$5.8-6.9

Industries 
Served

Power Generation and 
Battery

Model No. VH-WS0421

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Welding
Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Passivation/Conversion 

coating

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.01mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$13.8-17.5

Industries 
Served

Aerospace

Model No. VH-WS0381

Item Name
Aluminum CNC Welding
Parts

Material Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Nickel Plating

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.01mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$2.8-3.5

Industries 
Served

Medical Equipment
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Model No. VH-WS0901

Item Name
Aluminum CNC 
Assembling Parts

Material Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Galvanizing

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$30.8-31.5

Industries 
Served

Machinery

Assembling Parts

Model No. VH-WS0561

Item Name
Aluminum CNC 
Assembling Parts

Material Stainless Steel

Surface 
Treatment

Sandblasting

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$13.8-13.9

Industries 
Served

Hardware

Model No. VH-WS0851

Item Name
Aluminum CNC 
Assembling Parts

Material Al6061

Surface 
Treatment

Lapping

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$9.8-10.5

Industries 
Served

Automobiles

Model No. VH-WS0841

Item Name
Aluminum CNC 
Assembling Parts

Material bakelite

Surface 
Treatment

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(piece)

US$10.7-11.4

Industries 
Served

Electronics
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Model No. VH-WS0026

Item Name Automation Equipment 

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(SET)

US$100-110

Industries 
Served

Automatic equipment

Automation Equipment Parts

Model No. VH-WS0056

Item Name Automation Equipment 

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(SET)

US$220-250

Industries 
Served

Medical instrument

Model No. VH-WS0078

Item Name Automation Equipment 

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(SET)

US$2800-3500

Industries 
Served

Electronics

Model No. VH-WS0088

Item Name Automation Equipment 

Tolerance
Can keep +/-0.005mm, 
high precision

FOB Price
(SET)

US$5000-5500

Industries 
Served

Chemical

http://www.xmprecision.com



On demand CNC machining with 
upfront pricing and no RFQ

http://www.xmprecision.com

Produce machined components 
quickly and more efficiently

Custom spare parts in the heart 
of Chinese manufacturing

Manage the entire production 
process from start to finish

Factory reduce operational costs 
and scale on demand

CNC Production
Track your order in real-time

Precise prototyping goes high-tech Every order that crosses our 
platform is 100% insured 
for quality. 



CNC Machining Experts serving 
Global Industries

http://www.xmprecision.com

Deliver perfect parts, on time, 
at affordable prices. 

We are CNC Machining experts Create a smooth, rapid path to production.

Armed with the industry leading technology 
and techniques

Assuring our customers the quality 
they have come to expect. 

High Quality steel rapid prototyping Fiber are machined to the tightest 
tolerances imaginable.



Capability

Industries Served: Machinery, Electronics, Automatic equipment, Hardware, Automobiles, Computers, Chemical, Medical instrument, Defense, Printing etc.

Equipment List:
DMG 5 axis CNC machining center / HASS composite CNC machine / CNC Machining Center / CNC Lathes / Grinding Machines

/ Milling Machines / Lathes / Wire-cuts / Laser Cuts / CNC Shearing Machines / CNC Bending Machines / etc.

Capabilities:
CNC Turning, CNC Milling, Wire EDM Cutting, Metal Fabrication, Grinding, Laser Cutting, Welding, Assembling, Plastic Injection Molding,

Photo Chemical Milling, CNC Plasma Cutting, CNC Turret Punching, Waterjet Cutting, Secondary Processes, Laser Marking Services etc.

Materials Capabilities:

Aluminum Parts, Brass Parts, PTFE Parts, Copper Parts, Steel Parts, Acetal Parts, Stainless Steel Parts, Polycarbonate Parts, Polystyrene Parts,

Sheet Metal Parts, Fiberglass Parts, Carbon Fiber Parts, Nylon Parts, Titanium Parts, ABS Parts, PVC Parts, Sterling Silver Parts, Spring Steel Parts,

Bronze Parts, Plastic Parts, Rubber Parts, Acrylic Parts etc.

Custom Machined Parts:

Auto Parts, Electronics , Enclosures, Flat Washers, Front Panels, Gaskets, Golf Putters, Heatsinks, Jewelry, Knobs, Machinery, Metal Brackets,

Metal Spacers, Motorcycle Parts, Pulleys PVC Parts, Robot Parts, Shaft Supports, Sheet Metal Boxes & Enclosures, Shift Knobs, Spring Spur Gears,

Steel Shafts, Toy Parts, Wrenches

Surface Treatment: Anodizing/Black Oxide/Electroplating/Heat Treating/Brushing/Grinding/Polishing/Painting/Powder Coating/Nickel Plating/Galvanized

Inspection Equipment:

Mitutotyo three-coordinate measuring machine, Mitutoyo Tool Microscope can measure up to 300mmX x 175mmY x 220mmZOuter Micrometer,

Inside Micrometer (Machine), Digimatic Micrometer, Internal Micrometer, Mechanical Caliper, Vernier Caliper, Caliper (Digital), Calipe (Machine),

Caliper (Dial), diameter Scale, Depth Micrometer, Digital Caliper, Altitude Gauge, Electric Balance, 2D Measurement Inspection Instruments etc.

Q C:

Incoming material will be checked carefully before production.

Strict processing quality control.

100% inspection before shipment.
http://www.xmprecision.com


